
Holbrook Masonic Family
Trestleboard – December 2022

Holbrook Lodge #30 A.F. & A.M.
Worshipful Master - Bob Landauer  503-407-0299
Senior Warden - Jay Carey  503-932-7386
Junior Warden - Glenn Lazott  971-404-1636
Secretary - Russ Furchner 503-789-4074

Dec 6 6:00 Officers meeting
6:30 Dinner
7:00 Stated Meeting - Installation

 Dear Brothers,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of my officers and friends for an outstanding year. 
We have had some fun times with dinners at Prime Time and before meeting.  Trip out to the 
casino though we didn't win.  Visiting Newberg and Hillsboro lodges.  Road cleanups.  Halloween 
handing out apples to Trick or Treaters. 

We are growing!   We have a transfer member from California, Scott  Henderson.  Also a new 
member, Brian Dickenson. And some faces we haven't seen in awhile coming back to join us.

Your new Worshipful Master will be Russ Furchner.  He and his new officers will be installed at the
December meeting.  It looks like he will have a full slate of officers.  How great is that!  
Please come and support our new officers.

Again, thanks to you all.

WM Bob Landauer
503-407-0299

December Events

Tue Nov 22 – York Rite (both bodies)
Tue Dec 6 – Holbrook Stated



FOREST GROVE YORK RITE

Forest Grove Chapter #37 R.A.M.
EHP - Jerry Muceus 503-368-6771
King - Von Bailey 503-757-7966
Scribe - C. Allan White 503-539-3290
Secretary - Jim Dorman II 503-848-6760

Sunset Council #20 Cryptic Masons
Illustrious Master - Jerry Muceus 503-368-6771
Deputy Master - C. Allan White  503-539-3290
P.C. of the Work - Bill Sparks III  971-294-1189
Recorder - Jim Dorman II  503-848-6760

Nov 22 Council meeting 7:00pm - OV & ELECTIONS
Chapter meeting 8:00pm - OV & ELECTIONS

We have OVs from the Grand Master of the First Arch for Council and the Grand King for Chapter 
in November, come join us.  

Elections are happening in November as well so be sure to come and speak up for which office you'd
like for 2023.

No meeting in December - Wishing all a Happy Thanksgiving and a Merry Christmas and look forward to your 
return next year.

Fraternally,
Jerry Muceus
EHP / IM


